
Help Us Make West Marine Fun 
Regatta a Clean Regatta! 

 
Dear Sailors,  

This year, we are working with Sailors for the Sea, to make 
West Marine Fun Regatta a certified Clean Regatta. By doing 
this, we will reduce our impact on our Monterey Bay Sanctuary 
and our environment. Here are a few simple things we ask you 
to bring and do.  

 
1. Please bring your filled reusable water bottle. Water 

refilling stations will be provided.  
2. Keep all trash and recycling contained in their proper 

bins. If you eat on the water, keep your trash out of the 
Bay.  

3. On the water, if you are done with your lunch or if you 
have other trash in your boat, feel free to give one of our 
support boats a wave as you sail up and they would be 
happy to take the trash off your hands.  

4. If you see trash floating as you sail to and from the 
course, please pick it up.  

5. Think about your impact on the environment.  Be smart 
and don’t do anything that may hurt our Bay. 
 

Doing these things will help reduce the amount of plastic bottles 
used for the regatta, keeping trash out of our landfills and Bay.  
 

Thank you for your cooperation and good luck on the water. 
 


